Our ref:

CAB/SL31

Your ref:

Date:

9th May 2000

Dr. Tom Dutton,
Risk Prevention Manager
Rhodia Consumer Specialities Limited
PO Box 80
Trinity Street
Oldbury
West Midlands
B69 4LN



Dear Dr. Dutton,

Re: Rattlechain Lagoon - Disposal of material from Chemical Arm Canal

Further to your letter dated 5th May and our telephone conversation of the 8th May 2000, I confirm that the Agency has no objections to the disposal of the 'effluent sludge' at present in the Chemical Arm Canal being deposited at the Rattlechain Mere.

Would you please let us know when the operation will take place in order that we may observe the process.



Yours faithfully

CHRIS. A. BENNETT

Environment Protection Officer